
 

 
 

ATTENTION TBRHSC STAFF: 
 

 
 

 

 
January 30, 2024 

1345H 

Site: Hospital (980 Oliver Rd.) 
 
 

 
Upon overhead drill announcement: 
 

All staff  

 Communicate with patients and visitors that this is a drill only and 
patient care services are continuing as normal. 

 Conduct a response area search (see departmental sub plan). 

 Submit Code Black Search results via eObservation within 10 minutes. 

 Call Security at ext. 6509 if the suspicious item is found (it will be 
labeled as a part of this drill). 
 

Note: The purpose of this drill is to practice the actions to be taken when a 
threat has been received by the Hospital that requires a full search of the 

building. This drill will be discontinued via overhead announcement if a live 
emergency code occurs. 

 
Any questions or concerns can be directed to Mēsha Richard 

Lead, Emergency Preparedness (ext. 6552 or mesha.richard@tbh.net) 
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